
7The PulseSeptember 23, 2015

The City of Hart is accepting competitive
sealed proposals for a metal fence to be in-
stalled at the City’s Transfer Station located
on the NE corner of Avenue A and 8th Street,
Hart, Texas 79043. Specifications may be ob-
tained at City Hall (403 Broadway, Hart, Texas)
or by calling 806/938-2171. Proposals will be
accepted until 5:00 p.m., Wednesday, Sep-
tember 30th, 2015. Proposals will be opened
and read aloud at 9:00 a.m. on Thursday, Oc-
tober 1st, 2015, at Hart City Hall. A final de-
termination may be made at a future Council
meeting. The City of Hart reserves the right to
accept or reject any and or all bids submit-
ted.

NOTICE

Colonel Patrick Wall

Colonel Patrick Wall
Is Commanding
Officer Of University
Of Arizona NROTC

Colonel Patrick Wall, son of
the late Mike Wall of Hart, in
July was  named the Command-
ing Officer of the Naval Reserve
Officers Training Corps at the
University of Arizona in Tuc-
son.

 A native of Hurst, Texas,
Colonel Wall was commis-
sioned a second lieutenant out
of The Citadel in 1989. As a
Marine Logistics Officer, he has
served multiple tours in the op-
erating forces as a staff officer,
company commander, and bat-
talion commander. Most of his
career has been in the Pacific
Region - serving 15 years there
in Hawaii, Okinawa, and main-
land Japan.

In 2004, he deployed with I
Marine Expeditionary Force to
Iraq in support of Operation
Iraqi Freedom; in 2009, he sup-
ported Disaster Relief Opera-
tions in the Republic of the Phil-
ippines with the 31st Marine
Expeditionary Unit; and in
2011, he ran the Joint Logistics
Operations Center for Relief
Operations to Japan following
the Great East Japan Earth-
quake, Tsunami and Nuclear
Disaster.

 His most recent assignment
was the Command Inspector
General for 2nd Marine Logis-
tics Group, Camp Lejeune, NC.

He is a graduate of Amphibi-
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